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    Not Rated Yet

Sales price 359,00 €

Salesprice with discount 
Discount -90,00 €
Incl. VAT 21%: 62,31 €

Description
Self-confident, but with a discreet attitude. Dynamic, but with clear
lines. Eccentric, but not too playful. Expressive strengths that the Boker
Plus Collection 2023 lives with every breath. Strictly limited to 400
pieces worldwide, the collector's knife bears the unmistakable signature of

US knifemaker Sal Manaro and is characterised by exceptional materials and
design elements. Attributes that lure enthusiastic knife collectors all
over the world out of their shells and confront them once again with the
difficult question: Display case or pocket?

Equipped with a ball-bearing spearpoint blade made of MagnaCut (62-63 HRC)
and a handle and all screws made of titanium, the Boker Plus Collection
2023 puts some serious horsepower on the road. The powder metallurgical 
steel was specially developed for knife blades and combines the essential
requirements of high edge retention, toughness and rust resistance. The
noble satin finish on the blade, which is opened with the removable thumb
stud, provides the necessary understatement. The CNC-milled titanium handle
offers many facets, which reliably secures the blade thanks to the solid 
framelock with an integrated stainless-steel inlay and overtravel stop. The
suggestive bolster in the first third of the front handle is smooth, while
the main part has a crosshair-like texture; secure grip and unique look
included. The design language is rounded off by the ribbed backspacer,
which promises a firm grip and consistently continues the Sal Manaro design
concept. The visual highlight is the dazzling ring with Damascus-like
patterning made of the titanium alloy Ti-Mascus, which surrounds the blade
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axle screw and is additionally accentuated by the blue anodised screws on
the handle and titanium clip (tip-up/r). The Boker Plus Collection 2023 is
delivered with a high-quality felt pouch for storage and a certificate of
authenticity.

 Overall Length:   21,10 cm 
 Blade Length:   8,70 cm 
 Blade Thickness:   3,50 mm 
 Weight:   147,00 g 
 Designer:   Sal Manaro 
 Blade Material:   MagnaCut 
 Handle Material:   Titanium 
 Opening:   Manual 

Made in Italy.
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